Acad-05/

dfé® HTHTT / ACADEMIC SECTION
NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY SILCHAR

HIT /NOTICE

09.02.2022

‘In partial modification to the notice issued vide no. Acad-05/14558-78

dated 08.02.2022 and based on the

prevailing situation, the following schedule is

made for physical reporting of the students to the Institute of various UG & PG

programme for the different batche

s. All the students must follow the SOP’s as

mandated by the Government/ Authority from time to time.

UG Final Year
(2018 Batch)

Batch Reporting Mode of Exam ]
PG Final Year Compulsorily report to the End-Sem exam and practical-
(2020 Batch) Institute physically between | classes for the concerned

20th Feb to 28t Feb 2022

semester will be held through
offline mode

PG First Year
(2021 Batch)

UG Third Year
(2019 Batch)

Compulsorily report to the
Institute physically between
17t March to 24th March 2022

End-Sem exam and practical
classes for the concerned
semester will be held through J

offline mode

UG Second Year
(2020 Batch)

Compulsorily report to the
Institute physically between
25th March to 05% April 2022

End-Sem exam and practical
classes will be held through
offline mode

UG First Year
(2021 Batch)

Compulsorily report to the
Institute physically between
07th July to 15t July 2022

ond gemester end sem exam will
be held through offline mode

Those who have already booked the tickets as
reporting are allowed to report to the campus.

per earlier notified schedule of

Students must produce a negative RTPCR report with samples taken 72 hours before
their scheduled arrival to the campus.

The explicit modalities for the batch wise physical reporting of the students in the
campus will be notified by the Dean SW.

This is issued as per the approval of the competent authority.

Dean (Acad) ||

Copy forwarded for kind information/ necessary action to :

1) PA to Director for kind information of the Director
2) All Deans / All HoD(s)

3) Librarian IC / Associate Dean (Exam)

4) Dr. Ripon Patgiri, Asstt. Professor, CSE Deptt. for uploading the notice on the

Institute website



